
 
Celebrating Frontenac’s Diversity  

 
We are proud of the rich ethnic diversity that exists in Frontenac. The recently published 2020 
Census gave us a glimpse of this diversity. As we celebrate Frontenac’s 75h anniversary since its 
incorporation as a city, Alderman Mahadevan is interested in recognizing this diversity in an 
article she is writing for our city newsletter. We may also be displaying flags in the lobby at City 
Hall showing the countries of the world where our residents hold or have held citizenship. We 
invite you to share part of your story with us by taking a brief survey (should take two minutes 
or less). You will not be asked for your name, address or contact information in the survey. We 
only wish to identify the cities and countries around the world where our residents were born 
and where they have held citizenship so that our diversity can be recognized. Please click the 
following link to participate in the survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZ85WBD 
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